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Broadcast #3         

 

June 16, 2009 

 

TO:   District Superintendents  

   Charter School Leaders 

 

FROM:  Gerald J. Vernotica, Ed.D. 

Assistant Commissioner 

Division of Field Services 

 

SUBJECT:  Alert: Immunization Update 

 

TOTAL  2 documents: 

DOCUMENTS: This memo (2 pgs.) 

   Attachment – Reminder Letter for Parents (3 pgs. – PDF file) 

    

DISTRIBUTE TO: Principals 

   Nursing Staff 

   Other staff as appropriate 

 

CONTACT:  Vaccine Preventable Disease Program 

609-588-7512 
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TO:  Chief School Administrators 

Charter School Lead Persons 

 

FROM: Lucille E. Davy 

Commissioner 

   

SUBJECT:  ALERT:  Immunization Update 

 

 

The Department of Health has developed updated guidance regarding 

immunization for the 2009-2010 school year.  Please see attached a Letter to Colleague/Parent 

and a Response to Frequently Asked Questions. 

 

Please reinforce the requirement that all school age children be immunized unless 

they have a religious or medical exemption.  It is critical for parents to have their children 

immunized as soon as possible. 

 

Please call the Vaccine Preventable Disease Program at 609-588-7512, if you have 

any questions. 

 
LED/BG/TB/pp:immunizationupdate 

Attachments 

c:  Willa Spicer 

     John Hart 

     Senior Staff 

     Barbara Gantwerk 

     Susan Martz 

     LEE Group 

     Garden State Coalition of Schools 

     Executive County Superintendents    
 

 

 


